
TWENTY - EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
OCTOBER 19 & 20 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    B. Miller A. Sousa M. Deska 

Communion A. Miller B. Sousa R. France 

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

 

 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 14 - THANKSGIVING 

10:00 am - for the People / pro populo 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15 (ST. TERESA) 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

       + Audrey Shannon 

 + Rosemarie & Ruedi Huber 

 + Paul Luu Van Dong   

 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16 

(ST. MARIE-MARGUERITE D’YOUVILLE) 

  8:00 am  

 + Holy Souls in Purgatory 
   

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17 (ST. IGNATIUS) 

 5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

 + Holy Souls in Purgatory 
                     

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18 (ST. LUKE) 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena) 

 + Beverly Rerrie 
   

TWENTY – NINTH SUNDAY 

ORDINARY TIME 
________________________ 

 

 

 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19 

  5:00 pm   

 + Natal Baptista 

 + Vincenzo Tudisco 

 + José Moura 
 + Helen Murray 
 
 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20 
 

  9:00 am + José Pereira 
 

11:00 am  - for the People - pro populo 

 

LAMP OFFERING 

October 13 - 19 October 20 - 26 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

Ints. of Lambert & Lumina + Gregory Stoyles, Sr. 

LADY ALTAR LAMP 

+ Audrey Shannon + Patrick Myers 

OFFERTORY 
OCTOBER 6, 2024 

Sunday Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you! 

$2,670.00 

$  611.95 

$1,065.50 

$4,347.45 

Please observe a reverent silence - 

talk to God before Mass and to each other after Mass - and please 

ensure that all mobile devices are switched off or silenced to avoid 

distracting others in prayer.  Children are most welcome.  The narthex or 

the parish hall should be used as a crying room if needed.  Please do not 

allow any children to run about the church at any time.  Thank you. 

 

 

If you are visiting today, 

St. Patrick’s Parish welcomes you. 

Psalm 106 - 1 



DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Francis Ahuekwe 

Tuesday Rev. Kevin D’Souza 

Wednesday Chaplains 

Thursday Rev. Piotr Golinski 

Friday Rev. Stephen Murrin 

Saturday Rev. Andrew Czarny 

CHRISTMAS SHOEBOX   

CAMPAIGN 
The Christmas Shoebox Campaign for 

CFFC will begin on the weekend of 
October 19 & 20.  The members of 

the CWL invite parishioners to fill and decorate a Christmas 
Shoebox that will be shipped to a third world country in 

November of this year.  Empty shoeboxes, which may be 
filled with clothing, toiletries, school  supplies, craft materials 

or snacks will be available for pick up in the narthex . 
 Please wrap the lid and base of the shoebox 

separately and attach a tag to indicating the age and gender of 
the child for whom the shoebox has been prepared.  Financial 

donations may be given by cheque only and made payable to 
Canadian Food for Children.  If you have any questions, contact 

Ann Osmar 519-267-2035.  Boxes should be returned no 
later than Sunday, November 10.  Thank you. 

CWL SILENT AUCTION 

OCTOBER 19 & 20 
St. Patrick CWL will be 

hosting a silent auction 
fundraising event on 

October 19 (4:30 - 6:30 
pm) and on October 20 (8:30 am 

- 1:30 pm) before and after each Mass.  
Items will be on display in the parish hall.  A 

perfect opportunity to start your Christmas shopping.  
All proceeds will go to St. Patrick CWL.  Questions?  

Contact Mary Ann Costa 519-240-6499. 

WORLD FOOD DAY: 

OCTOBER 16 
A World Food Day has been 
promoted by the Food and 

Agriculture Organization since 1981.  
The Church is concerned about the 

issue of hunger in the world, 
remembering the words of the Son 

of Man on the last judgment of the 
nations,… “I was hungry and you 

gave me food, I was thirsty and you 
g a v e  m e  s o m e t h i n g  t o 

drink…” (Matthew 25:35).  Visit http://www.fao.org/world-
food-day/2018/home/en/ for more information. 

FALL LEARNING 

SERIES 
Please join us in the parish 

hall for what promises to 
be an exciting Fall Learning 

Series.  The learning series 
will be presented by our 

very own seminarian in 
residence, Peter Hoan.  In a 

relaxed atmosphere, Peter 
w i l l  p resen t  top ic s 

concerning Catholicism utilizing the tremendous resources of 
the Roman Catholic Church - art, architecture, poetry, 

philosophy, theology and the lives of the saints - in order to 
explain and interpret the event of Jesus Christ.    Peter’s 

hope is that his presentations will draw people closer to the 
body of Christ, which is the Church, and thereby give people 
greater access to all the gifts that Jesus wants people to 

enjoy. The theme of the second session of the learning series 
will be Mary, Mother of God and will held on Thursday, 

October 17 @ 10 am in the parish hall.  All are 
welcome! 

DEVOTION TO MARY 
The Church’s devotion to the Blessed Virgin is intrinsic to 
Christian worship and so the Church rightly honours the 
Blessed Virgin with special devotion.  By pronouncing her 

“fiat” at the Annunciation and giving her consent to the 
Incarnation, Mary was already collaborating with the whole 

work her Son was to accomplish. 
 From the most ancient times the Blessed Virgin has 

been honoured with the title of “Mother of God” (Theotokos) 
to whose protection the faithful fly in all their dangers and 

needs...This very special devotion...differs essentially from the 
adoration which is given to the incarnate Word and equally 

to the Father and the Holy Spirit and greatly fosters this 
adoration.  We revere all saints with dulia (human reverence 

and devotion) and Mary with hyperdulia (the greatest human 
reverence and devotion), but latria (worship and adoration) 

are given to God alone.  (c.f. Lumen Gentium 66; CCC 971 - 
973, 2083 -2084 ; Peter Kreeft’s, Catholic Christianity; Summa 

Theologiae II-II, q. 103, a. 4; III, q. 25, a. 5 ). 

ALTAR SERVER MINISTRY 
St. Patrick Church is in need of both 

youth and adult Altar Servers.  Altar 
servers are involved in the holiest and 

most sacred events of the Catholic 
Church.  As you assist the priest, so 

you make worship more reverent, 
efficient and beautiful.  Your service is 

very important. 
 If you are in grade 3 and up, have been baptized and 

received First Holy Communion and are interested in Altar 
Server Ministry, please fill out the form in the narthex and 

hand it in to Fr. Joe, Peter Hoan our resident seminarian or 
the parish office no later than October 31, 2024.  Merci! 

OCTOBER 13, 2024 


